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Attenborough Bulletin  Tuesday 21st July 2020 

Sports Day Results 2020 
 
 

Congratulations to Frank House (FS, KS1 and KS2 Sports Day Winners) 
 

House Competition – 2020 Summer term Result  
 
 

Congratulations to Frank House (Summer term winners)  
 

Reading success in school!   
As a school, we have read 8,162,412 words since November 2019.  
Well done to Nana Addo and Ashton Nervais for earning 50 Accelerated Reader 
points; and Kelsey Gilbride for earning 100 points.  
 

Reading Cup – 2019-2020 Result   
 
  

Congratulations to Einstein House – our 2019-20 winners of the Reading Cup.  

 
Berlin Class were the winners of the award for highest class attendance award for 2019-20 (98.34%) 
 
As a whole school our attendance for 2019-2020 was an impressive 96.80%. Well done to all!   
                  

Yours sincerely,  
Mr. Chapman  

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

 1978 2069 2236  2173 

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

 338 362  429  380  

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

463 531 517 334 

Final word of the year from Mr Chapman  
As we begin the summer holiday and end a successful academic year, I wanted to take the opportunity to 
thank a number of people who are vital for our continued success as a school. Firstly, to all of our super team 
in school…all colleagues have shown commendable efforts and commitment to CARE for all this year. I would 
particularly like to mention Mrs Crowley and Mr Way for their amazing efforts! Secondly, you as parents for 
your support and strength before, during and after the very ‘tricky’ period of lockdown – your efforts during 
the enforced closure were fantastic and very much appreciated, a huge thank you from us! And finally, the 
children themselves for the care they have consistently shown for each other, our school and their own 
learning. We have achieved so much success and we will continue to go far, together! For those families who 
are leaving us, farewell and good luck with your new adventures. For those returning, we wish you a wonderful 
summer break and look forward to seeing you again in September!   

 

Monday 24th- 
Wednesday 26th 

August  
 New Family 

Induction (School 
tours) 

 
Wednesday 2nd 

September  
 School Office open 

for uniform sales 
 

Thursday 3rd 
September  

 First Day of the new 
school year 
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